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Mr. J. P. 0'Reilly, Director

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commissiom
Office of Inspection & Enforcement
230 Peachtree St. N. W., Suite 818
Atlanta, GA 30303

Dear Mr. O'Reilly:

7 February 1978 o
3=0=3-a-1 -
CS=78=40

Docket No. 50-302
Licensee No. DPR-72
LER No. 78-007/01T-0
Crystal River Unit #3

Enclosed piease find Licensee Event Report 78-007/01T-0 and

attached supplementary information sheet, which are submitted in
accordance with Technical Specificatiom 6.9.1.8.8.

Should the e be further questions, please contact us.
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W. P. Stewart

Director,
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#r+~Huclear Plant Manager

Attach: (2)

Occurrence Date: 4 Feb. '78 27
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